
 
 

 

 

 

        

 

December 15, 2020 

Dear Elementary & Middle School Parents/Guardians of In-Person Instruction Students: 

Throughout this unique school year, the changing COVID-19 environment has required that we remain flexible and 
ready to adjust as circumstances merit. As you may be aware, recently we have seen a rising number of new positive 
cases of COVID-19 throughout our community, and this spread is impacting our school operations. We are committed 
to providing in-person instruction as long as it is safe and operationally viable, and we work closely with the 
Department of Public Health (DPH) to help with those determinations.  

Thursday, Dec. 17 and Friday, Dec. 18 will be Digital Learning Days at all PCSD elementary and middle 
schools. Schools will be open for in-person instruction on Wednesday, December 16, but absences will not be 
counted. Please be sure that on Wednesday your students bring home any instructional materials or other items they 
may need over the Holiday Break. 

 

Thank you for continuing to be flexible as we adapt our plans to ensure the safest and healthiest possible learning 
environment. I apologize for any inconvenience this schedule change may cause, but I believe it will help ensure that 
all of our families enjoy a safe and healthy Holiday Break. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott 
Superintendent 

Elementary and Middle Schools 

WEDNESDAY, DEC. 16 

Schools will be open for in-person instruction. 

Absences will not be counted. 

Students should bring home materials needed over Holiday Break. 

THURSDAY, DEC. 17 
and 

FRIDAY, DEC. 18  
All PCSD Elementary and Middle schools will shift to Digital Learning Days. 

SCHOOLWORK: Parents should assist students with checking Canvas for class assignments 
each day beginning at 9 a.m. (See ATTACHMENT A). 
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